
Wilson Wrangler Parent Teacher Organization 
Newsletter Sign Up and Volunteer Opportunities 

 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Welcome to the Wilson Wrangler community! We are excited that you have chosen Wilson K-8 for 
your children. Use the links below to connect with the PTO and find out more about us. 
 
The PTO supports students and teachers by running events throughout the year such as Book Fair, 
Spring Festival, and Parent/Child Dances. We have one donation-only fundraiser at the beginning of 
the school year called Boot Drive. This replaces door-to-door goods-based selling to our 
neighborhoods. 100% of that money goes to supplement school programs and teachers’ classroom 
needs.  
  
Our school not only depends on its teachers and staff, but the generous nature of our families. Please 
sign up using the link below to receive our weekly newsletter called Notes Home. In it, we send weekly 
updates regarding school events. Previous emails are linked on our website. You will also have the 
chance to sign up to be notified about volunteer opportunities if you are interested. 
 
Best regards, 
Your Wilson Wrangler PTO 
info@ptowilsonwranglers.com 
 
 

Newsletter Sign Up 
 

https://forms.gle/9Z5MosivBDk 
Esuqq5 

 

 

 

PTO Website 

https://wilson-k-8-pto.constant 
contactsites.com/ 

 


